RECOMMENDED AGE AND TIMING
FOR DEHORNING



Conducting the procedure at an early age drastically reduces the hazards to herdmates, farmer and handlers. At this time, techniques are also easier for farmers to do and is less stressful on newborns. There is less chance of infection (horn bud is removed without opening sinus), decreases in weight gain and loss of productivity.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Disbudding can be done at the time of the first Vitamin E/Selenium shot or just after weaning. Try not to dehorn around the time of summer or autumn as the increased temperatures create ideal conditions for bacterial proliferation and miasis.
